PRESS
RELEASE

Caden Berg Announces Candidacy for
the 92nd Assembly District

FORIMMEDIATE RELEASE

(4/10/24)

After many months of conversations, questions, and deep thought, | have decided to announce
my candidacy for the 92nd Assembly District of Wisconsin. We face trying times, and Wisconsin
is yearning for leaders who will forward ideas that make sense and bring much-needed attention
and action to help the working and middle-class families that are the backbone of Wisconsin.

Every day, | withess the struggles of thousands of Wisconsinites barely making ends meet. Over
the past 13 years, our legislature has done little to alleviate this crisis. Our public schools are
underfunded, childcare, healthcare, and secondary education are becoming unaffordable, labor
and union power are diminishing, and women's rights are under attack. | understand these issues
because I've seen them firsthand and am committed to making a change.

It's clear we need new leadership in Madison who will fight for all of us, not just for corporations
and the ultra-wealthy.

These past few years, I've had the privilege of speaking with political leaders, union and labor
representatives, teachers, and people like you and me. It is these conversations that have not
only inspired me to run for office but also solidified my commitment to being a voice for our
community. | am here to fight for the change we need.

The great Robert M. La Follette once said, “The basic principle of this government is the will of
the people.” It is this very principle that will guide my campaign. Yes, there's a fight ahead of us,
but | firmly believe in our collective power. If we stand together, we can propel this state
forward once again.

I invite you all to join me in this journey, to stand together for our community, and to help bring
about the change we need. Let's move Forward Together.
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